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October 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

 Thank you for the support you have given your child’s classroom teacher during their 

participation in our hybrid in-class/remote program. 

 

 Due to the many challenges that our classroom teachers encounter each day addressing 

the needs of both in-school and remote students, I have decided that it is in everyone’s best 

interest to suspend all Halloween activities for this school year. 

  

  Please do not send your child to school in a costume on Friday, October 30th.  This will 

allow for the continued safety of our staff and students by practicing social distancing and the 

wearing of masks.  Although this might be a disappointment for students, they can take part in 

family planned activities on Saturday October 31st. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael J. Romagnino 

Superintendent of Schools 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


